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Response 
 
Thank you for your liaison reference T1M1/2003-060.  We are pleased with your new 
primary method of operation and the increased collaboration opportunities enabled by 
this. We have noted the three major work areas (Common OAM&P Functionality and 
Technology; Inter-Administration OAM&P (a.k.a. Data Interchange); Network Technology 
Specific OAM&P) all of which will be of interest to our members. We have encouraged 
our members to take an active interest in the work of T1M1 on these subjects and we will 
welcome updates regarding progress in these work areas. 
 
We invite T1M1 to review our draft and provide us comments.  We wish to continue the 
cooperation and mutual exchange of information as we each progress our standards.   
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